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As the year comes to a close…. 
This will be the last newsletter for this school year.  On behalf of our entire staff, we 
would like to thank parents, guardians and extended families for your wonderful support 
this year.   As we reflect on the events and accomplishments of our school community, 
we are proud of all our students.  For those families with children moving on to another 
school community, this brings a close to your time at Wood.  Thank you for all your 
contributions over the years and for sharing your children with us.  For the rest of our 
families, we wish you a safe, wonderful, fun filled summer.   We are looking forward to 
seeing each of you again in September. 
 
CHANGES TO BELL SCHEDULE FOR SEPTEMBER 2023 
Please note the new bell times for the 2023-2024  
 

8:47   Bells ring for morning classes 
10:30 – 10:45   Recess 
12:10 – 12:45  Lunch  
2:30   Final Bell 

 
Farewell 
Best wishes to all our staff, students and families who are leaving us.  While there is still 
a possibility of changes, we do know a number of staff who will be leaving and we wish 
them well in their future endeavors.  Good luck to: 
 

Teachers – Mrs. Seredick, Mrs. Bouchard, Mrs. Nelson, Mrs. Goode, Mrs. 
Andersen 
Educational Assistants – Mrs. Brock, Mrs. Swalwell, Mrs. Cherry, Mrs. Hvid 
and Mrs. Watt. 

 
We would also like to take this opportunity to congratulate Mrs. Sasaki on her retirement.   
We wish are the best in her new adventures. 
 
Planning a Move Over the Summer? 
Please let us know if you plan to move out of the Wood Elementary School catchment 
over the summer.   
 
School Start 
The 2023-2024 school year will start on September 5, 2023. We wish all our students & 
staff a safe, restful summer! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Homan 
Principal 
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